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1 message

Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov> Wed, Feb 15, 2017 at 10:04 AM
To: Linda Braley <Isbraley@yahoo.com>

Linda -

| have signed off on the permit for zoning and moved it forward in the review process. The site plan states that the
foundation for the garage is located 25' from the front property line. Since this is right on the setback line it will need to
be verified in the field at the first inspection.

| also want to make sure that you have contacted Public Works (874-8822) to obtain a street opening permit for the new
curb cut.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Ann

Ann Machado

Zoning Administrator

Permitting and Inspections Department
City of Portland, Maine

(207) 874-8709
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